kritts@townofcanandaigua.org

From: kritts@townofcanandaigua.org

Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 8:24 AM

To: ‘Anthony Venezia'

Cc: Rocco Venezia; 'Eric Cooper'; 'Development Clerk’

Subject: Dimensions Needed on Vestal Site Plan (3312 Fallbrook Park)
Hi all,

There are a few dimensions that need to be added to the site plan in order to complete a determination;
- The right (north) side setback for the existing patio on the existing conditions sheet.
- Theright (north) side setback for the proposed hot tub/spa on the proposed conditions sheet.

Please add these setbacks to the plans and send us a pdf as soon as possible.

Kyle Ritts
Zoning Inspector

Town of Canandaigua
kritts@townofcanandaigua.org




